
The Lorisocene
P.O. Box 50308, Myrtle Beach, SC 29579 

(843) 488-7259 phone 
(843) 448-4860 fax

September 24, 2014

Doug Mayer
Officer of the Governor 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia, SC 29201

Mr. Mayer:

This letter is a request for access to the public records listed below pursuant to the S.C. Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).

Specifically, I am requesting the opportunity to inspect and copy any and all letters and emails authored by the S.C. Governor's 
Office and S.C. Office of Victim Assistance that address victim's advocate issues in Horry County since Jan. 1, 2010, including 
but not limited to any letters and emails discussing the county's compliance with victim's advocate issues.

I am also requesting to inspect and copy any letters and emails the Governor's Office and SOVA have received from Horry 
County that address victim's advocate issues since Jan. 1, 2010, including but not limited to any letters and emails discussing the 
county's compliance with victim's advocate issues.

Since this request benefits the general public, I request that any search or copying fees be waived.

If there is a charge for providing me access, please advise me of your estimate of the charge when you call to arrange an 
appointment.

Feel free to call me at (843) 488-7259 if you have additional questions or to schedule a time to inspect and copy the records. 
Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Michael S. Smith
Editor
Carolina Forest Chronicle

CC: Dr. Larry Barker
Director, S.C. State Office of Victim Assistance


